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14th January 2022  

Dear Parents, 

We have had a great week in school, particularly in our 

English lessons. As you may have seen on Tapestry we are 

following a whole school text, it is always such a pleasure to 

have shared experiences across the classes and this text is 

the perfect focus for coming together and community, as 

well as conservation and health. We look 

forward to sharing some of the written 

outcomes with you next week.  

In collective worship this half term our 

value is Justice, children started by 

thinking about whether fairness is 

everyone 

having the 

same or 

not. 

Children demonstrated how they can think about 

others and express the importance of people 

getting what they need. When reflecting on the 

story of The Rainbow Fish, one of the children 

said “It isn’t about what you have, it is about what 

you give.” Over this half term we will think about 

doing the right thing and the importance of 

listening and understanding both sides of the 

story when we are trying to solve problems.  
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Special Awards this week: 

 

Hedgehog Class 

Belkisa for being beautifully behaved and a super role model all of the 

time.  

 

Badger Class 

Kelcie for working really hard in all areas of her learning including 

her homework facts 

 

Fox Class 

George for working extremely hard on his maths and showing great 

perseverance   

Book of the Week 

George chose a Tom Gates book, they still seem to be our 

most popular choice so far! Charlotte was picked out for 

next week so we look forward to her recommendation.  

 

 

 

 

 

Other Messages 

Safe School Run Pledge 

Thank you to those who have signed and returned their agreement, badge coming soon! 

If anyone needs a paper copy to sign, contact the school office and we will send one 

home. 

 

 

 



 

 

Friends of Yaxham Primary School 

Thank you to all of the parents who attended last night’s meeting determined to ensure 

that the Friends continue. We have volunteers for the vacant posts but we need 

continued support to ensure the group is viable so please do show your support when 

new dates come out. We are really grateful to those who have worked so hard on the 

committee over the last few years and to those who have given their time to help us 

move forward. Look out for announcements soon!  

Best wishes for the weekend,  

Jennie Müller  

Headteacher 

 

 

 
Dates for your Diary: 

End of half term 11th February 2022 

Children return to school 21st February 2022 

End of Spring term 1st April 2022 

Children return to school 20th April 2022 

 

 
                  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


